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Comments: I am opposed to the proposition that would grant E bikes access on Trails. This is an added form of

pressure to wildlife and would only put more people and technology into wildlife areas that have been able to

remain "wild" and undisturbed because they have been accessible by foot only. I also believe a decision to allow

E bikes onto more trails would be detrimental to the experience and enjoyment of the outdoors for hunters in

large way. ATVs on trails are already a significant source of frustration for hunters. Because such a large area

can be covered and so little time on an ATV or ebike, riders tend  to depart on trips later than those who are on

foot and often molest the hikers hunts. A hunter or wildlife observer who has been quiet and careful for  hours

can quickly have their experience ruined by someone on motorized vehicle who speeds  through the area with no

concern for those they are overtaking on their machine. 

Please keep the wild... wild, and reward those who are trying to enjoy nature In naturals ways


